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‘As a Caring Community, we learn and grow’. 
  
 

Dear Parents/Carers and Roose Families, 
 
We have a busy couple of weeks planned at Roose and are excited to celebrate some special 
events. 
 

Date Event Arrangements 

1st February National Story-telling week  

Friday 3rd February Maths day and Foodie Day Non-uniform or maths themed 
clothes – contribution to 
NSPCC via Lunchshop 

Monday 6th – 10th February Children’s Mental Health 
Week 

Mental Health activities in 
school 

Tuesday 7th February Safer Internet Day Internet safety activities in 
school 

Tuesday 7th February Midsummer Night’s Dream 
Workshop for year 5 

In school 

Friday 10th February SCARF Day - SCARF’s values of 
Safety, Caring, Achievement, 
Resilience and Friendship. 
SCARF is the scheme we use 
for teaching PSHE and RSE. 

Wear a scarf to school day in 
support of Children’s Mental 
Health 

Monday 20th – Friday 24th 
February 

Half term  

Wednesday 1st March Year 1 dance workshop Details to follow… 

Thursday 2nd March  World Book Day Dress up as a book character 

Monday 6th March Y5 to Dove Cottage Separate letter 

Wednesday 8th March NHS Yoga Wellbeing Day Activities during the day 

Monday 13th March Science Week & Assessment 
Week 

 

Monday 13th March Year 6 dental survey  

Friday 17th March Mother’s Day assembly To be confirmed…. 

Monday 20th March Parent Meetings Details to follow… 

Tuesday 21st March Parent Meetings Details to follow… 

Wednesday 22nd March Reception hearing tests  

Thursday 30th March Reception and year 6 class 
photos 

 

Friday 31st March Easter celebrations Details to follow…. 

Friday 31st March 2pm finish 2pm finish 
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Reading ‘Strive for 5’ reward 
Well done and thank you for the increase in reading that is taking place at home. The children are 
motivated and excited to share they have done their 5 reads a week. Thank you for your support 
with this. 
 
Zigzags 
There has been an increase in the number of parents dropping children off on the zigzags and 
outside the school gate. Please can I ask that you do not do this as the rules are in place to keep 
our children safe. Thank you. 
 
As always, please remember we are always here to help and support our families so please 
contact us if we can help with anything. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Jenny Redhead 
Head teacher 
Roose Community Primary School 


